
Recommendation for the Nomination of the  

Chief Kanim Middle School 2015-16  

PTSA Executive Officers 

At the March 11th, 2015 General Membership Meeting, the Chief Kanim Middle 

School PTSA will be electing officers for the following positions:  President, Vice-

President(s), Secretary, and Treasurer for the 2015-16 school year.  To be eligible 

for election to any of the above positions, candidates must have been a member of 

the PTSA at least 30 days prior to being elected. 

Recommendations for the office of: ____________________________________________ 

Name: ___________________________________ Phone: ____________________________ 

Email: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 Qualifications for this office: 

 

 

 PTA/PTSA service and experience: 

 

 

 Community Service/Other Activities: 

 

Submitted by:  Name_______________________________ Phone: ____________________ 

Individuals are welcome to recommend themselves.  For information about a 

position, or to request PTSA job descriptions please contact any of the following 

nominating committee members. 

Karen Nieman: karen@niemanfamily.org 

Kirsten Patterson: pattersonhouse@gmail.com 

Jill Wendlick: jwendlick@hotmail.com 

Deadline for recommendations:  Monday, January 12th, 2015 

Please put SEALED recommendations to the attention of the PTSA Nominating 

Committee and place them in the PTSA Box in the school office. 

The Executive Board shall consist of the following elected officers:  President, up to three (3 ) Co Vice-Presidents, Secretary, and 

Treasurer.    
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